
 

 

 
DATE: February 25, 2021 
 
TO:  Depot Network  
 
RE:  Critical Worker Benefit Program: Follow-up 
 
 
Depot Owners/Operators: 
 
This notice is a follow-up to the previous notice distributed on February 18, 2021 regarding the 
Government’s Critical Worker Benefit Program. 
 
The BCMB has been notified by several Depots that they applied for the benefit on behalf of their 
employees and were unfortunately advised that Depot employees do not qualify. BCMB Staff have 
attempted to contact the Program Staff at the Government to request information as to why they 
do not qualify, however we have not been provided any additional information.  
 
The BCMB was hopeful that Depot employees would qualify for this benefit program. We 
apologize to those Owner/Operators who went through the effort of submitting applications only 
to have them rejected, but we thank you for your commitment to your staff. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
BCMB Management 


